
 
 

Housing and Homelessness 
Committee Memorandum 

 
TO: HOUSING AND HOMELESSNESS DATE: FEBRUARY 22, 2021 
 COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

FROM:  OFFICE OF HOMELESS SOLUTIONS WARD: ALL 

SUBJECT: HOUSING AUTHORITY’S AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROJECTS UPDATE 
 

ISSUE:  

Receive and file the update on Housing Authority’s affordable housing projects.  

RECOMMENDATION:  
 
That the Committee receive and file the update on Housing Authority’s affordable housing projects 
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
At the last Committee meeting, staff was directed to add a standing item on the Housing and 
Homelessness Committee agenda to provide ongoing updates on Housing Authority’s affordable 
housing projects.  
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The Housing Authority has 534 housing units in the pipeline for development, which include 229 
permanent supportive housing units. An update on these projects are listed in Attachment A.  
 
Housing Authority staff will continue to provide the committee with a monthly update on affordable 
housing projects in the pipeline for development.  

 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact related to this staff report.  

Prepared by: Michelle Davis, Housing Authority Manager 
Approved by: Moises Lopez, Deputy City Manager  
Approved as to form: Kristi Smith, Interim City Attorney 

 
Attachments  

1. Housing Authority’s Affordable Housing Projects Update 
2. Presentation 


